
Submitter: Darlene Harroun 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I am strongly opposed to HB 2025. Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing 

costs in the middle of a cost-of-living crisis is not acceptable. This bill punishes the 

working families just trying to get. It also puts a huge burden on those of us on a fixed 

income. Enough is enough, "We the people have spoken" STOP over taxing us. 


